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https://www.themeadtrust.org/news-and-dates/term-dates/ 

Dear Mead families 
 
Two more weeks of term to go, and the magical feeling that is a primary school before Christmas is really 
starting to emerge. Covid is still doing it very best to spoil the party, and Hilperton parents will have 
received letters this week about an outbreak across a particular year group, but we are determined that 
our celebrations will be the best we can safely deliver in the circumstances. Nothing exemplified this more 
than the wonderful performance by The Mead Young Voices Choir at Bath Abbey on Wednesday 
evening. To witness our children performing in a world class venue with the incredible Lucis choir was 
breathtaking – and the children stole both the show and the hearts of the audience, as evidenced by 
rapturous applause. So proud! 

   
Mark Stenton, Headteacher 
 
This year we are going to join in the fun with Great Ormond Street Hospital Children's Charity Festive 
Friday. All children are invited to wear something Christmassy with their uniform to school on 
Friday 10th December and bring a suggested donation of £1. They may choose to wear a festive 
headband, jumper or another item of clothing of their choice. The money raised will help fund the 
vital resources Great Ormond Street Hospital (GOSH) needs to provide world-class care to seriously ill 
children. Your donations will help bring a child one step closer to home. We are looking forward to 
seeing all the children looking Christmassy! 
 

Reporting Covid-19 symptoms to the school 
 

If you or anyone in your family is showing Covid symptoms, is being tested or has received a positive Covid-19 
test please inform the school as soon as possible by emailing covidreporting@themead.wilts.sch.uk (including 
over the weekend and during school holidays). 
 

For all other communication, (Covid or otherwise), please email office@themead.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Illness reporting to the school 
 

Please be reminded that should your child have sickness or diarrhoea they must remain at home for 48 hours 
after their last bout to ensure the bug has properly cleared. 
 

We also request that if your child has a temperature they must remain at home for at least the following 24 
hours of their temperature returning to normal (without being medicated), again, to ensure that the bug has 
cleared. 
  

Thank you for your assistance in helping us keep everyone safe. 
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Monday 6th December 2021  Swimming lessons for selected Year 6 children 

Tuesday 7th December 2021  YR - Y6 Flu Nasal Immunisations – Hilperton Site  

Wednesday 8th December 2021 
 YR - Y6 Flu Nasal Immunisations – Wingfield Site  

 Bikeability – Wingfield Site 

Thursday 9th December 2021  

Friday 10th December 2021 

 Wear something festive Day – see front page 

 Bikeability – Wingfield Site 

 Carol concert at Church of St. Mary, Wingfield. 
 

 

Follow us 
 

Wingfield Facebook and twitter are now both @MeadatWingfield  
Hilperton Facebook and twitter are now both @MeadatHilperton 
Hilperton Nursery Facebook and Twitter are now both @MeadatOrchard 

 

Kitchen items wanted 

 
We are looking for the following items: 
Garlic press, pestle and mortar, old pasta maker, potato ricer, tea strainers, sieves, colanders, metal 
whisks, spoons (all sizes), ladles and other metal/wooden utensils.  
 
If you have any of these items that you would like to donate to Early Years, please bring them to the 
school office. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Early Years Team  
 

 

 

Large School’s Football Tournament 

On Monday evening the football team from The Mead at Hilperton travelled to Kingdown School in 

Warminster to take part in the West Wiltshire Large Schools Football Tournament. We won two 

matches, beating The Grove 3-0 and The Minster 4-0.   

Overall the team finished in sixth place. We are proud of their great attitude, team work and conduct on 

and off the pitch. Well done!  

 

 
After School Care from January 2022 (Term 3) 
 
Bookings for After School Care, will close at 11am each day.  This means you will not be able to book 
for After School Care for the same day after 11am online.  We will of course be able to make bookings 
for exceptional circumstances, but you will need to phone the school office to arrange this. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

These dates are all subject to change following  
Government Announcements / Guidelines 

 

Friday 17th December Break up for the Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 Inset Day – school not open for pupils 

Wednesday 5th January Children return to school 

Tuesday 11th January Young Voices, Birmingham 

Friday 18th February  Break up for the half term holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 28th February Children return to school 

Friday 8th April Break up for the Easter holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 25th April Children return to school 

Friday 27th May  Break up for the half term holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 6th June Inset Day – school not open for pupils 

Tuesday 7th June Children return to school 

Monday 18th July Year 6 to Kilve Court 

Thursday 21st July Year 6 return from Kilve Court 

Friday 22nd July Break up for the Summer holidays (3.15pm) 
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